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The Zambia Law Review is a peer reviewed journal operating under the
auspices of the National Institute of Public Administration (NIPA). We are
currently inviting papers in all areas of law for our inaugural issue in 2022.

General Guidelines

1. Manuscripts should be double spaced.

2. The full name, qualifications and address of the contributor should appear at
the foot of the first page.

3. Footnotes should appear at the bottom of each page using the Oxford
University Standard for the Citation of Legal Authorities (OSCOLA) as the
referencing style.

4. UK English as spellings should be used.
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5. Long quotes of fifty or more words should be indented left and right without
quotation marks and set off from the rest of the text.

6. The word limit is 15,000 inclusive of footnotes.

7. Deadline is 31st March 2022.

The articles may be submitted to: The Editor-in-Chief: Dr. S.P. Ng’ambi:
sangwani.ngambi@nipa.ac.zm; and Associate Editors:
a.beenzu@nipa.ac.zm and f.mayondi@nipa.ac.zm.
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